
 
 

MEC Alert 
 

Hawaiian Airlines Master Executive Council 
Updated February 27, 2024 

Re: FUK Hotel Relocation Varies Dates 
 

Dear Members, 
 
Please be advised that crews departing HNL for FUK on March 3, 5, and 10 will be 
relocated to the Hilton Seahawk Fukuoka Hotel, our former crew hotel. Our incumbent 
hotel will be closed due to boiler replacement. 
 
Please disregard my previous update regarding the Nishitetsu Grand Hotel. We 
received several complaints regarding uncomfortable temperatures in the rooms there 
and the decision was made to change hotels during this relocation period. 
 
Rolling from the hotel will be 1:55 prior to scheduled departure utilizing the hotel 
shuttle which is crew exclusive. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Matt Mitchel 
MEC Hotel Committee Chairman 
(808) 782-4749 
matt.mitchell@hawaiianmec.org 

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

https://www.hilton.com/en/hotels/fukhihi-hilton-fukuoka-sea-hawk/

